
 Solana Ranch 
 Canyon 
 11/22/2021 

 Action 

 South California Hikers from Hiking Heroes went 

 on the Snail Trail on November 22nd. The trail 

 was energizing and uplifting. It was the first hike 

 that this chapter of Hiking Heroes went on. 

 Everyone collected trash on the trails and 

 everything went well! 

 Experience 

 The club went on the hike right when fall break 
 started, so it was a great way to kick off into the 
 break! 

 All the hikers were active in picking up trash, but 
 what was surprising was how much trash the 
 members picked up. Though the trail itself 
 looked fairly clean, much of the trash was 
 hidden between bushes and plants. With careful 
 searching, the club was able to fill a few bags of 
 trash. 

 Member’s Thoughts 

 For many, it had been a while since they had 

 gone on a hike. Hiking Heroes members were 

 quite pleased with the work they were able to 

 contribute to the environment and felt 

 refreshed after a morning in nature. We are 

 very excited for our next event! 
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